
Item C2
Recognition of the Nebraska Diplomats and Don Anderson for 
Receiving the Ambassador Plenipotentiary Award
Representatives from the Nebraska Diplomats will be attendance to explain what the 
Nebraska Diplomats do. Two short videos will be viewed titled "Power in Partnership and 
"Plenipotentiary Award". Don Anderson, "Diplomat of the Year" will also be recognized.

Tuesday, December 17, 2002
Council Session

City of Grand Island

Staff Contact: Mayor Vavricek

City of Grand Island City Council



 

Certificate of Recognition 
 
 

Awarded to: 
 

Don Anderson 
 

In acknowledgement of your recognition from the Nebraska Department 
of Economic Development, receiving the highest diplomat honor— the Ambassador 
Plenipotentiary Award.  You are an outstanding representative of our community. 

 
 

                 
          Mayor, Jay Vavricek                    RaNae Edwards, City Clerk  


